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Dear NDSS Students and Families, 

Here is the weekly update for Wednesday, February 15th, 2023.  

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

Erase is all about building safe and caring school communities. This includes empowering students, 

parents, educators, and the community partners who support them to get help with challenges, report 

concerns to schools, and learn about complex issues facing students. 

Along with the online reporting tool, there are a variety of other resources such as: online safety, mental 

health and well-being, racism, bullying, school safety, sexual orientation and gender identity, substance 

abuse, compassionate systems leadership, and gender-based violence.  

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/erase 

ERASE Parent Sessions on Establishing Respectful Relationships and Consent 

erase is providing two virtual learning sessions (Feb. 27 and Mar. 8) for parents/caring adults 

focused on Establishing Respectful Relationships and Consent. These sessions are best suited 

for parents/caring adults of students in Grade 8 and above. Please share the session 

schedule with your school communities. 

UPCCOMING EVENTS: 

o Family Day- no school in session, Monday, February 20th 

 

I hope that you all have a good week!  

Sincerely, 

Jane 

Jane Reynolds 

Principal, NDSS 
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